From: Alice Smith

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 10:19 AM

To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: The Transbay Bus

*External Email*

We are finally getting more clean air because of COVID-19 reducing the number of commuting cars
every day.

Let’s keep this up with rapid transit buses from All Over the Bay Area to key employment centers to
reduce the number of trips per day .

Save our climate. Be for greening of CA not the loss of our civilization.

Alice Schaffer Smith



